
 

 

Statement Regarding Delays in Posting Job Opportunities 

 

As the County Clerk’s assumption of duties from the Recorder of Deed’s 

office is imminent, the Clerk intends to post a number of job openings 

shortly. While the Clerk’s office had intended to post these jobs sooner, 

it is required to comply with court-ordered monitoring of the hiring 

process and has encountered some delays due to this process. Please be 

assured that we are working diligently to post these positions as soon as 

possible, while also complying with all applicable statutes, rules, and 

authorities. All available jobs will be posted on this website as soon as 

the process allows.  


